


1

Rafael Vidaurri

From: Mirando City Water Supply <mcwsc1@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:02 AM
To: Rafael Vidaurri
Subject: Re: Confirmation of Water Service for 16311 State highway 359 being Lot 9, Block 1, 

Aguilares Acres Subdivision - ID 3250.

Good morning Mr. Vidaurri, 
  
Yes Sir we are currently servicing Nalco Champion with the water service at the above mentioned 
address. 
If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to call. Office hours are Monday through Friday 
9:00 AM until  3:00 PM without closing for lunch. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Abigail Gonzalez 
On Wednesday, April 16, 2014 3:40 PM, Rafael Vidaurri <rvidaurri@webbcountytx.gov> wrote: 
 
Dear Ms. Gonzalez: 
  
We are in receipt of the Service Application and Agreement for NALCO Champion (copy attached) 
who is currently occupying the above referenced lot. 
  
Could you please confirm that water service is connected and functioning at this location. 
  
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to let us 
know. 
  
Best, 
  
Rafael Vidaurri 
  
Rafael Vidaurri, MPA 
Planner III 
Webb County Planning Department 
1110 Washington, Suite 302 
Laredo, TX 78041 
V 956.523.4100 
F 956.523.5008 
http://www.webbocountytx.gov 
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